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KEY STAGE 1 INFANT MUSIC FESTIVAL AT WINKLEIGH

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parent/Carers of $SchoolMember$

RE: Key Stage 1 Infant Music Festival at Winkleigh

We have arranged a visit to Winkleigh Primary School on Thursday 22nd May 2025 to take part in the Key Stage 1
Infant Music Festival. This event is being attended by several local schools and will be a fantastic enhancement to
the children’s education in music.

The children will learn songs that they will perform together and as part of the larger group of Key Stage 1 peers.
There will also be the opportunity to listen to performances from other schools and older peers. 

Cost: 

Free of charge

Children will need: 

to be dropped at Winkleigh at 8.45am on Thursday 22nd May and collected at 3.30pm.
Lunches may be ordered in the usual way and served at Winkleigh.

Kind regards

Mr W Slocombe & Miss C McLean
KS1 Teacher         Music Co-ordinator

Kings Nympton Primary School
Kings Nympton, Devon, EX37 9SP
t: 01769 580512
e: admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 
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